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Mayor and Counci l 

In anticipation of the Public Hearing reconvening on Thursday, July 14, 2022 relating to the CD-1 Rezoning application at 
2086-2098 West 7th Avenue, and 2091 West 8th Avenue, I am providing this update as it relates to the timing and 
protocol for responses to questions raised by Council during the Public Hearing. 

As with other rezoning cases with a high level of community interest and Council questions, staff respond periodically 
both verbally and in writing during Council's consideration of the application. The benefit of responding prior to the 
close of the public hearing is that Staff have an opportunity to clarify information and concerns raised based by 
speakers. It also gives staff an opportunity to address questions periodically and avoid trying to fit all the responses in at 
once after close of the speakers list. Staff will be prepared to provide verbal responses to questions at the start of 
Thursday's hearing, and should there be a need for further written responses, we wi ll prepare a memo to Council for 
public information prior to debate and decision. 

If you have any questions on this protocol, please don' t hesitate to contact me. If you have questions relating to the 
appl ication, it would be best to raise those on the floor of Council during the Publ ic Hearing. 

Thank you. 

Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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